
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I am writing with regards to our local plan, as I believe it offers a positive vision and 
supports longevity of a strong and supportive village community, 
 
We feel proud to be part of the village and the support it offers to all, including the 
more vulnerable parishioners. We feel a strong sense of community, responsibility to 
others and are proud to live here. I believe losing the gap well erode our sense of 
identity and the responsibilities that living in a small community brings to us all.  
 
The countryside around us is a huge benefit, both mentally and physically, and one 
of the reasons we moved here a decade ago. It also allows us to easily access 
through a scenic strip countryside, which means walking rather than driving.  We can 
also enjoy and help to preserve the rare habitats, where species can thrive and 
historical landscapes can be preserved.  
 
We are all aware how important it is to be green and be aware of our environment 
(before it’s too late) and I believe it is paramount that Pillhill Brook should be kept as 
a pristine chalk stream and any sewage discharges should be minimalised.  
 
We also lack the facilities of a T3 settlement and I feel we should be placed in tier 4, 
as it is not possible to access the Goodwood Catford facilities safely (unless you 
drive) 
 
I would be grateful if strong consideration could taken to include our local plan. 
 
Yours faithful  
Amanda Kemp 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 




